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Laboratory Bulletin 

 
DATE: 12 December 2022 

TO: 
Lethbridge & Area Physician Offices/Clinic Managers, Laboratory Staff, Good Samaritans Park 
Meadows, Legacy Lodge, Extendicare, Edith Cavell Care Center, Good Samaritans West 
Highlands, St. Therese Villa, St. Michaels Health Care Center 

FROM: Pre-Analytics Department, Chinook Regional Hospital Lethbridge 
RE: Mobile Laboratory Holiday Collections 

 
PLEASE POST OR DISTRIBUTE AS WIDELY AS APPROPRIATE 

 
 
Key Message 

• Mobile Laboratory services will be unavailable December 26th, 27th and January 2nd. 
• Non-Routine Mobile Lab Collections will be available 28th, 29th, 30th. 

• Regular scheduled Mobile Lab Collections for Supportive Living Facilities will resume January 3rd.  

• The Laboratory will provide regular service to the Post-Acute Rehab Program (PARP) and Palliative 
Care at St. Michaels Health Care Center. 

 
Inquiries and feedback may be directed to 

• Diana Kristensen, Clinical Supervisor Pre-analytics, Chinook Regional Hospital 
diana.kristensen@albertaprecisionlabs.ca  
587-787-2397  
 

This bulletin has been reviewed and approved by 
• Dr. Krishna Narra, Regional Laboratory Medicine Site Chief, South Sector Laboratories, APL 

Krishna.Narra@albertaprecisionlabs.ca  
403-388-6063 

• Shelley Duncan, Laboratory Manager, Chinook Regional Hospital 
shelley.duncan@albertaprecisionlabs.ca  
403-388-5266 

 

http://www.albertaprecisionlabs.ca/
mailto:diana.kristensen@albertaprecisionlabs.ca
mailto:Krishna.Narra@albertaprecisionlabs.ca
mailto:shelley.duncan@albertaprecisionlabs.ca

